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We hope this newsletter finds you in good health and high spirits as we welcome the beautiful summer season. We 
have several exciting updates and initiatives to share with you, all aimed at enhancing your experience and the quality 
of care we provide. 

Join Our Patient Participation Group 
Our virtual patient participation group is currently looking for new volunteers. This group offers you the opportunity to 
provide valuable feedback and suggestions, helping us to improve our services and better meet your needs. If you are 
interested in joining the PPG and having a say in the future of your healthcare, please contact the reception for more 
information. 
 
Introducing Our New Clinical Room 
We are delighted to unveil our new clinical room, which has been designed to host a variety of specialists. This facility 
will allow us to offer in-person appointments with a physiotherapist, mental health practitioner, or pharmacist one day 
each week. This initiative is part of our ongoing commitment to providing comprehensive and convenient care to our 
patients. Stay tuned for the schedule and how to book these appointments. 
 
New Upstairs Waiting Room 
To improve your comfort while waiting for appointments, we have opened a new waiting room upstairs. This additional 
space is designed to create a more relaxed and spacious environment for our patients. We hope you find it a pleasant 
addition to our practice. 
 
Primary Care Network Collaboration 
We are pleased to inform you that our Primary Care Network (PCN), which enables us to collaborate closely with other 
local GP practices, has launched a new website. This platform will provide you with access to a wealth of information 
and resources about the network’s services and initiatives. Please visit the new website at barnetpcn3.nhs.uk for more 
details. 
 
Wishing You a Happy Summer 
As we enter the summer months, we wish all our patients a season filled with joy, good health, and relaxation. Please 
remember to stay hydrated, protect yourself from the sun, and enjoy the wonderful weather responsibly. 
Thank you for being a part of our community and for your continued trust in our services. We look forward to seeing 
you at the practice soon. 

Best regards, 
Patricia 
Practice Manager 

https://www.barnetpcn3.nhs.uk/


 

 

 

 

 


